
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               MINUTES 
  WEST BOYLSTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
                                         JANUARY 7, 2013 MEETING 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Charlene Hopkins, Chair, David Eckhardt, Vice-Chair, John 
Hadley, Vice-Chair, and Clerk Toby Goldstein. 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT:  William Chase, Vice-Chair, and Mark Meola. 
 
At 7:04 p.m., Mr. Hadley motioned to open the meeting.  Mr. Eckhardt seconded.  
All in favor. 
 
Minutes of December 3, 2012 Meeting: 
 After reviewing of the draft minutes by the Commission members, Mr. 
Eckhardt motioned to accept the minutes as submitted.  Mr. Hadley seconded.  
All in favor. 
 
Wetland Bylaws Update: 
 At the December 3, 2012 Concomm meeting, the Clerk was instructed to e-
mail Mark Archambeault from the Nashua River Watershed Association, to ask 
him to attend a Concomm meeting to discuss the process involved in creating 
wetland bylaws for West Boylston.  The Commission is interested in doing so by 
late 2013.  Mr. Archambeault replied that he could attend our February 4 
meeting.  Ms. Hopkins suggested reviewing information such as MACC’s bylaw 
model, as well as some other town bylaws received online, and at the February 
meeting, find out from Mr. Archambeault how he can help in the process and 
where they should focus in formulating the bylaws. 
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Update on Baldarelli, DEP File #327-0252: 
 According to Mr. Eckhardt, the applicants appeared before the Earth 
Removal Board on December 18, 2012.  The ERB is looking into several issues, and 
will re-convene on January 22 to determine how to proceed. 
 
At 7:22 p.m., Mr. Hadley motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Eckhardt 
seconded.  All in favor. 
 
 
 
  Submitted by: _____________________________ 
  Date accepted: _____________________________ 


